Condolences for Her Majesty The Queen

World news story

We are deeply grateful for the many heartfelt messages of condolence that we
have received.

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II
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If you wish to pay tribute to Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, the British
Embassy in Beirut will open a condolence book for the public at the National
Library in Beirut during the following times:

Tuesday 13 September 9am — 1pm

Wednesday 14 September 12pm — 4pm

Thursday 15 September 9am — 1lpm

Friday 16 September 9am — 1lpm

Address: National Library (Formerly Lebanese University — Faculty of Law),

Spears road, Hamra.
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